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Matt Klein

From: Coxton, Reita D <Reita.Coxton@psncuc.nc.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 1:21 PM
To: edfinley98@aol.com
Cc: Matt Klein
Subject: W-1333, Subs 1 and 4

Ed,  
 
I understand that someone with Envirolink contacted the Commission yesterday seeking feedback on the 
status of Currituck’s application in Docket No. W-1333, Subs 1 and 4.  Neither application was ripe for 
consideration until closing of the Eagle Creek transfer.  If Envirolink’s outreach to the Commission is a 
signal that Currituck would like the Public Staff to resume its review, both applications need to be 
updated as the information included in the applications filed in the dockets is out of date and thereby no 
longer accurate.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
Reita 
 
Reita D. Coxton 
Staff Attorney 
Public Staff - N.C. Utilities Commission 
430 N. Salisbury Street, Suite 5060 
4326 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-4300 
 
E-MAIL CORRESPONDENCE TO AND FROM THIS ADDRESS IS SUBJECT TO THE NORTH CAROLINA PUBLIC RECORDS LAW AND 
MAY BE DISCLOSED TO THIRD PARTIES. 

 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 

 
 
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and ma
y contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable la
w. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon
, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive
 this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers.  
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